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農業革命は 18世紀から19世紀初頭にかけてヨーロッパで発生した技術の向上と作物の生産性の向上の期間でした このレッスンでは 生産のこのシフトに拍車をかけたタイムライン 原因 効果 主要な
発明を学びます 緑の革命 または第三の農業革命は 1950年代から1960年代後半に発生する一連の研究技術移転イニシアチブであり 1960年代後半に最も顕著に始まる世界 特に発展途上国にお
ける農業生産を増加させました イニシアチブにより 化学肥料や農薬 および制御された水供給 通常は灌漑を含む および新規の穀物 特にd性小麦や米の高収量品種 hyv を含む新しい技術が採用さ
れました 機械化を含む栽培方法 この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用な
どの機能が使用できません グローバル化と新自由主義政策の荒波のなか 途上国ではメディアは民主主義への道を切り拓くのか 急速に変貌を遂げるメディア状況のなか ジャーナリズムの国籍性とメディア
の公共性は変質を余儀なくされた 本書は10の途上国を取りあげることで ジャーナリズムの苦悩と挑戦をえぐり出し これからのわたしたちのジャーナリズム観 市民観を再考する試みである this
book puts cgtn formerly cctv news and the bbc s international television news head to head
interrogating competing truths in the exacting business of news reporting written by a media
scholar and former long serving bbc news journalist seeking truth in international tv news
asks if china s english language television news programmes are little more than state
propaganda and if the bbc can be viewed as a universal news standard to which all other
broadcasters should aspire over 8 years of xi jinping s rule it investigates how the
international tv news channels of cgtn and the bbc reported on chinese politics protests in
hong kong disasters china in africa and insurgency and its suppression in xinjiang the
comparison reveals uneven editorial imperatives at the chinese broadcaster and raises
questions about the bbc s professed tenets of balance and impartiality it also illustrates how
chinese journalists commit small acts of journalism that push the boundaries of information
control a rigorous analysis of reportage from the two channels this book will be relevant to
scholars of global media journalism international relations and public diplomacy it will also
interest those in academia the media and international affairs who want to examine the nature
of news and soft power in a comparative context 日本でも街中に出没するクマが話題になっている今 非常にタイムリーな１冊 スミソニアン マガジ
ン の2022年お気に入り本に選出 都市はいかにして野生動物たちにとって魅力的な住みかとなったのか 道を横切る二足歩行のクマ 巣のライブ配信中に子猫を獲ってきてヒナに与えるワシ 動物園のコ
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アラを連れ去ったピューマ リスやコウモリなどの小型動物から大型猛獣まで 人工的なものの象徴である都市が 思いがけず野生動物を引き寄せることになった理由を歴史的に振り返り 駆除か保護かの二元
論ではない共生への道を探る 全英文 1960年代から経済成長を始め 世界の成長センターとなってきた北東アジア 東南アジアおよび南アジアに焦点を当て そうした経済成長を促した要因として 法制
度の改革がどのような意味をもったのか 政治形態の違いがどのように影響しているか 各国の歴史的コンテクストを背景にして考察 法制度の発展と経済的および政治的発展との関係についての一般理論を構
築しようとする開発法学にとって 興味深い題材を提供する knowledge about violent conflict and international intervention is
political it involves power struggles over the objects of knowing problematization silencing
how they are known epistemic practices and what interpretations are taken into account in
policymaking and implementation this book unearths the politics power and performances
involved in the social construction of seemingly neutral concepts such as facts truth and
authenticity in knowing about violent conflict and international intervention contributors
foreground problems of physical and social access to information explore practices generating
knowledge actors authority and legitimacy and analyse struggles over competing policy
narratives a first set of chapters focuses on the social construction of facts truth and
authenticity through studies of militia research in the dr congo politicians on site visits in
intervention theatres in the balkans and afghanistan and the epistemic practices of human
rights watch and comics journalism a second set of contributions analyses the strategic side
of knowledge through case studies of diplomatic counterinsurgency in bosnia and herzegovina
african governments active role in the bunkerization of international aid workers and
authoritarian peacebuilding as a challenge to the liberal power knowledge regime in world
politics this book was originally published as a special issue of the journal of intervention
and statebuilding 世界的名著 sex by numbers 待望の翻訳完成 統計学の世界的権威 デビッド シュピーゲルハルター氏 ケンブリッジ大学統計研究所 がセックスを
題材にして統計の数値の読み方を伝授します ビッグデータの時代だからこそ 自身で読む力が求められています 翻訳は著者と親交のある石塚直樹氏 がん研有明病院 訳者注も充実しています ついでに
セックスのトリヴィアも学べます 本書を執筆した理由は メディアはセックスについて常に浅薄なあるいは衝撃的な内容を取り上げますが 一方のリアルワールドに関しては学識的議論がほとんどなされてい
ないことを 不幸なことだと思っていたからです 私たちは ビッグデータやその解析がもつ力に対して 大きな期待をかける時代に生きています そこで重要なのはデータの量ではなくデータの質であること
は明白です 本書で これまでの調査データを取り上げ ホテルの格付けのように星印で評価したのはそのためです 本書を執筆することはきつい仕事でしたが その成果は喜ばしくとても良い書評を受けまし
た 訳者の石塚直樹氏により日本語の注がいくつか追加され 本書が日本でも読まれることを非常にうれしく思っています デビッド シュピーゲルハルター 序 日本の皆さまへ this volume
explores the churches of ukraine and their involvement in the recent movement for social
justice and dignity within the country in november of 2013 citizens of ukraine gathered on
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kyiv s central square maidan to protest against a government that had reneged on its promise
to sign a trade agreement with europe the euromaidan protest included members of various
christian churches in ukraine who stood together and demanded government accountability and
closer ties with europe in response state forces massacred over one hundred unarmed civilians
the atrocity precipitated a rapid sequence of events the president fled the country a
provisional government was put in place and russia annexed crimea and intervened militarily in
eastern ukraine an examination of ukrainian churches involvement in this protest and the fall
out that it inspired opens up other questions and discussions about the churches identity and
role in the country s culture and its social and political history volume contributors examine
ukrainian churches historical development and singularity their quest for autonomy their
active involvement in identity formation their interpretations of the war and its causes and
the paths they have charted toward peace and unity ウクライナとＥＵとの連合協定への署名を拒んだヤヌコーヴィチ政権を倒したマイダン革命 そ
こにつけこんだロシアによるクリミア併合 ロシアを後ろ盾とする反政府の分離主義武装勢力とウクライナ政府軍とのドンバス紛争へと続く事態を 大文字の歴史に 多様なウクライナ社会の証言者たちの声を
織り交ぜながら立体的に描き出す 生の声 によるウクライナ現代史 this volume examines the role of neoliberalism and its impact
on education in south asia it contends that education is in a state of crisis across the world
this is reflected not only in the way the state has withdrawn to pave way for private capital
but also in the manner in which knowledge and ways of understanding the world are being
challenged by manipulation and adverse influences a process of factoryisation is underway as
disciplining of human minds and redefinition of the purpose of human existence are being
geared to fall in line with the needs of private capital the book brings together incisive
contributions from india sri lanka pakistan and nepal to explore newer possibilities to deal
with the educational crisis and looks at a range of critical themes in education pedagogy
teacher learner relationship teacher education the state of the university and policy rich in
content critical and insightful this book will be a valuable addition for scholars and
researchers of education and education policy sociology public policy and south asian studies
農業のために 都市だけでなく さまざまな地域や人々のグループの間の貿易関係が発展し 人間社会と文化の発展をさらに可能にしました 農業は 産業革命の前後の何世紀にもわたって経済学の重要な側面
でした 世界の食料供給の持続可能な開発は 種の長期的な生存に影響を与えるため 農業手法が環境と調和するように注意する必要があります 農業の歴史は 人類の発展の物語であり 植物や動物を体系的
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に育てることにより 食物 飼料 繊維 燃料 その他の商品を生産するプロセスの改善です 植物栽培の開発以前は 人間は狩猟者であり採集者でした 土壌の世話と植物の成長を学ぶ知識とスキルは 人間
社会の発展を促進し 氏族と部族が世代を超えて1つの場所にとどまることを可能にしました 考古学的証拠は そのような開発が10 000年以上前に起こったことを示しています the recent
proliferation of events as a subject of study in its own right has signalled the emergence of
a new field event studies however whilst the management inspired notion of planned events
which strives for conceptual slenderness may indeed be useful for event managers the moment we
attempt to advance knowledge about events as social cultural and political phenomena we
realise the extent to which the field is theoretically impoverished event studies it is argued
must transcend overt business like perspectives in order to grasp events in their complexities
this book challenges the reader to reach beyond the established modes of thinking about events
by placing them against a backdrop of much wider critical discourse approaches and methods in
event studies emerges as a conceptual and methodological tour de force comprising the works of
scholars of diverse backgrounds coming together to address a range of philosophical
theoretical and methods related problems the areas covered include the concepts of
eventification and eventual approaches to events a mobilities paradigm rhizomatic events
critical discourse analysis visual methods reflexive and ethnographic research into events and
indigenous acumen researchers and students engaged in the study of events will draw much
inspiration from the contributions and from the volume as a whole nicholas hagger s collected
poems contained 30 volumes of his poems that reflect his quest for the one life cycle and
other new poems contains volumes 31 34 and presents the vision of unity to which his quest has
led life cycle is a reflection on the path and pattern in our lives and on twelve seven year
ages from infancy to advanced old age in harmony with the universe presents poems on the soul
s harmony and oneness with nature an unsung laureate focuses on public events and the
conflicts within western society adventures in paradise recounts journeys to remote places
that have echoes of paradise including the galapagos islands and antarctica and reflections on
evolution and global warming hagger derives his inspiration from the 17th century metaphysical
poets and seeks to unite the later augustan and romantic traditions these poems reconcile the
soul s harmony with the universe and the conflicts in public life and are within the poetic
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tradition of wordsworth and tennyson they add significantly to collected poems classical odes
and hagger s two poetic epics overlord and armageddon also published by o books the
manuscripts and papers for which are held in the albert sloman library at the university of
essex they carry forward his universalist approach to poetry which unveils an ordered universe
behind the apparent chaos of world events becoming a nurse is a life changing process and
making the decision to study nursing at university is the first step this short guide will
help you decide whether it is the right move for you give you an idea of which field of
nursing might suit you best and provide useful tips for making a successful application
outlining the academic and clinical support that students can expect during their study the
stresses that they may face how placements work and the role of the nmc for student nurses
this book includes a wide range of testimonials from nursing students as well as practising
nurses most importantly it shows what is unique about each of the different fields which
include children s nursing adult nursing mental health nursing learning disability and defence
nursing it also looks at what all of these areas have in common what makes nursing nursing and
what makes nursing special with a final section looking to the future with tips for getting
your first job and highlighting nursing opportunities around the globe this is the must have
no nonsense career advice book for all those considering nursing as a career option or waiting
to start their nursing course or indeed for those nurses who are wishing to return to the
nursing profession 内容紹介 全米で23万部のベストセラー 世界22カ国以上で翻訳出版されたがん研究者の待望の最新刊 がんから奇跡的な回復を遂げた劇的寛解者の症例
を1500以上分析してわかった10の治癒要因とは 余命宣告された人たちはどのようにして 1年後に元気に 診断前よりも健康になることができたのか がんの寛解 根治 は 統計的にはありえないと
され 近年まで研究や検証されてきませんでした これを疑問に感じたアメリカの統合腫瘍学者が 医学的に検証され医学雑誌に掲載された1000以上の自然寛解を分析 さらに 劇的寛解を成し遂げた世界
中の数百人ものがんサバイバーたちに綿密なインタビューをおこなったところ 劇的寛解者たちに共通する10の治癒要因があることがわかりました 多くのがんサバイバーたちは この10の治癒要因以外の
方法も試していましたが 彼らはみな10の要因をすべて用いていて それが劇的寛解の土台となっていたのです さらに この10の治癒要因はがんだけでなく 自己免疫疾患や難病など ほかの病気の回復
や予防にも効果があることもわかってきました 治癒はいつからでも可能である という著者は 患者やその家族 介護者たちにとって最も必要なのは 希望 だと言います がんやそれ以外の困難な病気に苦
しんでいるすべての人に劇的な希望をもたらす1冊 目次抜粋 はじめに 第1章 運動を生涯の習慣にする メアリーの物語 第2章 スピリチュアルなつながりを深める ベイリーの物語 第3章 自分自
身に力を与える ボブの物語 第4章 ポジティブな感情を高める ディの物語 第5章 直感に従う パルマの物語 第6章 抑圧された感情を解放する アリソンの物語 第7章 食生活を変える ジェレ
ミーの物語 第8章 ハーブとサプリメントを活用する トムの物語 第9章 生きる強い理由を持つ アレックスの物語 第10章 周囲の支えを受け入れる サリーの物語 this book
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provides a unique investigation into the gender dynamics of the arab spring as it unfolded in
north africa it covers issues such as gender legislation in the post revolution period sexual
harassment gender activism politics and the female body women and islamist movements state
feminism women and political economy and women s rights in the context of political
transitions chapters on morocco tunisia algeria libya and egypt are written by specialist and
activists from those countries it includes a rare first hand insight into the gender debates
human rights violations and politics of post qaddafi libya written by a libyan scholar
directly engaged in these developments an analysis of post mubarak gender debates in egypt is
detailed by a gender activist and scholar currently engaged in these debates in favour of
gender equitable legislation and human rights in egypt two former ministers of women s affairs
from tunisia and algeria who are also prolific scholars provide analysis on the situation of
women s rights in the context of islamism and freedom of artistic expression in tunisia and
algeria in addition to these first hand accounts written by north african political and civil
society actors the book provides a comprehensive theoretical background that allows for
readers to understand the historical and deeper cultural contexts of gender struggles the
foreword frames the larger debate about gender equality and democratisation in the north
africa middle eat region and clearly presents the lines of investigation of the chapters each
chapter contains a clear framing of the subject that will orient educate and intelligently
inform the general reader about the history current developments and stakes of women s
struggles that have intensified and shifted since the beginning of the arab spring this book
was published as a special issue of the journal of north african studies european national
football came together in the summer of 2012 for the 14th occasion this book sets out to
examine the enduring social tensions between supporters and authorities as well as those
between local national and european identities which formed the backdrop to the 14th staging
of the european national football tournament euro2012 the context of the tournament was
somewhat unique from those staged in previous years being jointly hosted for the first time by
two post communist nations still in the process of social and economic transition in this
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respect the decision to stage euro 2012 in poland and ukraine bore its own material and
symbolic legacies shaping the tournament the unsettling of neo liberal imaginings and emergent
east west fears about poor infrastructure inefficiencies and corruption jostled with moral
panics about racism and fears surrounding the potentially unfulfilled consumerist expectations
of west european supporters the book seeks to explore the ideologies and practices invoked by
competing national sentiments and examine the social tensions ambiguities and social capital
generating potentials surrounding national ethnic european identity with respect to national
football teams supporters and supporter movements this book was published as a special issue
of soccer and society this book explores the ways in which changing views on gender and the
place of women in society during the latter half of the twentieth century affected women s
participation and standing within british paganism more specifically it examines how british
wiccans and wiccan derived pagans reacted to the rise of second wave feminism and the women s
liberation movement in the uk with a special emphasis on the reception of feminist theory
hailing from the usa and to the emergence of feminist branches of witchcraft and goddess
spirituality during the 1970s and 1980s the book draws on primary sources never before
analyzed in an academic context and makes a valuable contribution to the growing body of
knowledge on gender and religion during the twentieth century as very little research has been
conducted on the relations between the history of modern paganism and that of second wave
feminism in the uk migration is an enormously broad topic of academic enquiry engaging
researchers from many different social science disciplines a wide variety of contributors from
across the globe capture some of the methodological and conceptual range of migration research
in the discipline of geography today this volume covers a large area geographically and in the
expanse of subject areas involved eighteen chapters investigate migration from to or within at
least fifteen countries with several sections spanning multiple places and scales many
chapters are deeply concerned with vulnerable populations which is not only a characteristic
of much immigration scholarship but also one that connects with other areas of geography the
study of geographical assertions of sovereign power via the discourses of disorder chaos and
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crisis shows that in these transnational times national power is being violently reasserted on
within and beyond international borders other important topics covered include migration and
climate change illegality security government policy labor family and sexual orientation this
book was previously published as a special issue of annals of the association of american
geographers this book examines the crisis in ukraine tracing its development and analysing the
factors which lie behind it it discusses above all how the two sides have engaged in political
posturing accusations escalating sanctions and further escalating threats arguing that the
ease with which both sides have reverted to a cold war mentality demonstrates that the cold
war belief systems never really disappeared and that the hopes raised in the aftermath of the
collapse of the soviet union for a new era in east west relations were misplaced the book pays
special attention to the often ignored origins of the crisis within ukraine itself and the
permanent damage caused by the fact that ukrainians are killing ukrainians in the eastern
parts of the country it also assesses why cold war belief systems have re emerged so easily
and concludes by considering the likely long term ramifications of the crisis arguing that the
deep rooted lack of trust makes the possibility of compromise even harder than in the original
cold war this book examines why when the conflict in eastern ukraine began in 2014 fighting
broke out in the donets k region whereas it did not in kharkiv city despite the city like the
donets k region being geographically proximate to russia and similar in ethnic and linguistic
make up based on extensive original research the book argues that a key factor was the nature
and behaviour of local elites with those in kharkiv having diffuse ties to the centre and
therefore being more capable of adapting to sudden profound regime change at the centre
whereas the elites in the donets k region had much more concentrated ties to the centre were
dependent on one network and therefore were much less able to cope with change the book
thereby demonstrates how crucial for ukraine are patronal politics patronage networks and
informal centre region relations and that it was these local political circumstances rather
than russia which brought about the conflict current and expanding human activities are moving
us towards ever deeper unsustainability while there is no single simple means of reversing the
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invidious biophysical trends and redirecting the distribution of benefits one necessary step
is to approach every new and renewed undertaking as an opportunity to deliver maximum multiple
mutually reinforcing fairly distributed and lasting gains finding the best options for
enhancing such gains by comparing alternatives addressing all the key requirements for
progress towards sustainability and avoiding significant adverse effects is the essential
purpose of sustainability assessment this book addresses the theory and practice of
sustainability assessment applications drawing from experiences globally in a variety of
sectors and presenting lessons learned diverse international case studies from professionals
and academics demonstrate progress so far in exploring openings testing approaches to
application and establishing best practice the book illustrates means of specifying generic
sustainability criteria for the context of particular applications reports on the resulting
insights and examines the barriers and opportunities for further advances this book is an
important resource for students academics and professionals in the areas of governance
environmental assessment planning and policy making corporate social responsibility and
applied sustainability a groundbreaking account that examines the various ways jews were
betrayed by their fellow countrymen during the holocaust the british empire played a crucial
part in the first world war supplying hundreds of thousands of soldiers and labourers as well
as a range of essential resources from foodstuffs to minerals mules and munitions in turn many
imperial territories were deeply affected by wartime phenomena such as inflation food
shortages combat and the presence of large numbers of foreign troops this collection offers a
comprehensive selection of essays illuminating the extent of the empire s war contribution and
experience and the richness of scholarly research on the subject whether supporting british
military operations aiding the british imperial economy or experiencing significant wartime
effects on the home fronts of the empire the war had a profound impact on the colonies and
their people the chapters in this volume were originally published in australian historical
studies the journal of imperial and commonwealth history first world war studies or the round
table the commonwealth journal of international affairs this is a collection of bold and
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visionary scholarship that reveals an insightful exposition of re visioning african
development from african perspectives it provides educators policy makers social workers non
governmental agencies and development agencies with an interdisciplinary conceptual base that
can effectively guide them in planning and implementing programs for socio economic
development in africa the book provides up to date scholarly research on continental trends on
various subjects and concerns of paramount importance to globalisation and development in
africa politics democracy education gender technology global relationships and the role of non
governmental organisations the authors challenge the familiar paradigms in order to show how
imperfectly if at all assumptions about globalisation and development theories have failed in
their depictions and applications to africa the scholars in this volume both inform and
advocate for a re visioning of perceptions on africa and how it navigates global processes
worldwide more parents are opting for immersion pre schooling for their children in order to
benefit from its linguistic educational and cultural benefits this immersion can be either
bilingual or monolingual aimed at early second language learning or at language maintenance
offering minority language children mother tongue support and enrichment this book examines
some of the key issues and policy concerns relating to immersion education in the early years
the term itself can be difficult in some political contexts as can the differing outcomes
noted by studies comparing monolingual programmes and bilingual programmes for minority
language children the importance of training in immersion methodology for educators is
discussed as is the need to adapt preschool pedagogical practices to the immersion context in
order to provide optimal input for young language learners one of the most pressing
discussions surrounds differentiated provision ensuring that the varying needs of children
with language impairment typical second language learners and mother tongue speakers with
significant socioeconomic or linguistic disadvantages are all met overall the book explores
the challenges currently facing the sector particularly with regard to training and
professional development for practitioners and the provision of appropriate materials in less
widely used languages given the documented benefit of high quality immersion pre schooling
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this book fulfils an urgent need to increase the recognition of the sector this book was
published as a special issue of international journal of bilingual education and bilingualism
a monetary hope for europe this book studies the euro in a global perspective and opens a new
series edited by the jean monnet european centre of excellence of the university of florence
verso l unificazione europea most of the chapters have been written by economists who met and
discussed their diverse views at a multi disciplinary conference organized by the centre in
may 2013 under the title the euro and the struggle for the creation of a new global currency
problems and perspectives in the building of the political financial and economic foundations
of the european federal government the list of contributors also includes historians as well
as european and international law academics their essays have been revised on the basis and
against the backdrop of an ongoing crisis of both the euro and the whole european project in
the last years and months the volume aims to provide useful data and interpretations to
improve knowledge on the euro and the european union in their economic historical juridical
and political perspectives situated at the crossroads of performance practice museology and
cultural studies live arts curation has grown in recent years to become a vibrant
interdisciplinary project and a genuine global phenomenon curating live arts brings together
bold and innovative essays from an international group of theorist practitioners to pose vital
questions propose future visions and survey the landscape of this rapidly evolving discipline
reflecting the field s characteristic eclecticism the writings assembled here offer practical
and insightful investigations into the curation of theatre dance sound art music and other
performance forms not only in museums but in community site specific and time based contexts
placing it at the forefront of contemporary dialogue and discourse for a long time analyses of
political parties were framed within the usual context of democracy and of the historical
transformation of the forms of democratic government more recently several authors among which
eminently peter mair progressively began to question the relationship between the normative
definition of democratic government and the actual operation of parties these new concerns are
well epitomized by the tension between responsiveness and responsibility that gives the title
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to this book while classic democratic theory sees as desirable that parties in government and
in opposition too are sympathetically responsive to their supporters first and more generally
to public opinion and at the same time responsible toward the internal and international
systemic constraints and compatibilities these two roles seem to have become more difficult to
reconcile and even increasingly incompatible the chapters of this book explore the tensions
between responsiveness and responsibility decomposing the international sources from the
domestic sources and discussing the options and the possibilities for political parties to
continue to play the role of provider of political stability in rapidly changing domestic and
international environments this book was published as a special issue of west european
politics what are islamic state is seeking to create a civil war in france that syrian
president bashar al assad used chemical weapons that vladimir putin is trying to destabilise
our democracies that terrorism has struck france not for what it does but for what it is that
the genocide in darfur has claimed 400 000 victims literally none but these assertions are
enough to establish the foreign policy of western countries the author a former agent of the
swiss strategic intelligence service reviews the main contemporary conflicts that western
countries have managed with fake news over the last thirty years jacques baud a colonel
chemical and nuclear weapons expert trained in counter terrorism and counter guerrilla warfare
designed the geneva international centre for humanitarian demining gichd and its information
management system for mine action imsma in the service of the united nations he served as
chief of doctrine for peacekeeping operations in new york and was engaged in africa in nato he
led the fight against the proliferation of small arms he is the author of several books on
intelligence asymmetric warfare and terrorism the development of recombinant dna methods has
changed the face of the food industry over the last 50 years crops which have been genetically
modified are being cultivated in more and more countries and this process is likely to
accelerate as desirable traits are identified and transferred to appropriate organisms and
they are cleared by the regulatory authorities however the technique has its critics who claim
that modification of the genome of the plant or animal in this way may pose unknown and
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unacceptable risks to the human consumer genetic modification and food quality a down to earth
analysis is the first comprehensive text on how gm production methods influence the quality of
foods and feeds based on a complete and unbiased assessment of the scientific findings it
presents a balanced analysis of the benefits and drawbacks of gene modified food sources in
the human diet chapters approach the topic with regard to different food types such as cereal
grains oilseed crops vegetables fish and animal products assessing the nutritive value as well
as the health and safety of gmo foods this book is a reference for anyone working in the food
production industry and will also be of an interest to ngos trade associations and consumers
who are looking for an objective balanced study of this contentious issue lebanon experienced
serious instability and ethno national conflict following the syrian withdrawal in 2005
compounded by the arab spring which led to regional instability and civil war in iraq and
syria why did consociational democracy fail was failure inevitable what impact could external
powers play in creating an environment where consociationalism might be successfully
implemented this book addresses these key questions and provides a comprehensive analysis of
how internal and external elite relations influence the chances of a successful regulation of
ethno national conflict through power sharing exploring the roles played by syria qatar iran
saudi arabia the united states and france it argues that external actors in the lebanese
conflict largely determined whether power sharing was successfully established and shows that
the consociational democratic model cannot provide long term conflict regulation in their
absence the author argues that relationships between internal and external actors determine
the prospects for successful conflict regulation and pinpoints the crucial role of the
external forces in the creation of power sharing agreements in lebanon concluding that future
success is dependent on the maintenance of positive exogenous pressures this book will be of
key interest to students and scholars studying politics international relations and middle
east studies providing rare insight into the topic of japanese management this book looks at
how japanese companies changed after the economic recession of the 1990s and the decade long
restructuring process with 12 case studies this book investigates crisis management strategy
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development merger and globalization in a structured and descriptive manner it aims to support
students and decision makers to learn more about strategic japanese management and effective
decision making the book is exclusively meant for bcom hons students of paper ch 1 2 semester
1 university of delhi the book exhaustively covers the entire syllabus of the course written
in an easy to understand language the book would be highly useful for students who wish to
master the concepts of accounting key features the book is designed on the diya do it yourself
approach a workbook added at the end as an annexure containing numerical questions with their
answers complements the book to help students self evaluate themselves there are additional
review questions illustrations true false questions and numerical problems with solutions in
the main book accounting treatment in the book is in conformity with various laws and
accounting standards issued by the institute of chartered accountants of india and prescribed
by the central government in consultation with the national advisory committee on accounting
standards the role of the father in a family and for his children has varied greatly
throughout history however scientific research into fatherhood began relatively late at the
end of the 1960s and early 1970s with a strong focus on the impact of the father on child
development this book focuses on the role of the father in the contemporary two parent
heterosexual family of eight longitudinal studies from several western countries six focus on
the socialization outcomes of the children and two concentrate on parental satisfaction
although the father is in focus family dynamics cannot be conclusively described without a
look at the mother and parental interaction therefore all of the studies examine mothers and
their role in the family system thus the book gives a contemporary insight into the father and
his role in changing family dynamics this book was originally published as a special issue of
the european journal of developmental psychology this book marks twenty years since the
publication of professor ronald hutton s the triumph of the moon a major contribution to the
historical study of wicca building on and celebrating hutton s pioneering work the chapters in
this volume explore a range of modern magical occult and pagan groups active in western
nations each contributor is a specialist in the study of modern paganism and occultism
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although differ in their embrace of historical anthropological and psychological perspectives
chapters examine not only the history of wicca the largest and best known form of modern
paganism but also modern pagan environmentalist and anti nuclear activism the pagan
interpretation of fairy folklore and the contemporary traditional witchcraft phenomenon this
book examines an important unresolved question of current international law the legal position
of third party countermeasures



農業革命
2018-02-26

農業革命は 18世紀から19世紀初頭にかけてヨーロッパで発生した技術の向上と作物の生産性の向上の期間でした このレッスンでは 生産のこのシフトに拍車をかけたタイムライン 原因 効果 主要な
発明を学びます 緑の革命 または第三の農業革命は 1950年代から1960年代後半に発生する一連の研究技術移転イニシアチブであり 1960年代後半に最も顕著に始まる世界 特に発展途上国にお
ける農業生産を増加させました イニシアチブにより 化学肥料や農薬 および制御された水供給 通常は灌漑を含む および新規の穀物 特にd性小麦や米の高収量品種 hyv を含む新しい技術が採用さ
れました 機械化を含む栽培方法

ジャーナリズムの国籍
2023-03-17

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません グロー
バル化と新自由主義政策の荒波のなか 途上国ではメディアは民主主義への道を切り拓くのか 急速に変貌を遂げるメディア状況のなか ジャーナリズムの国籍性とメディアの公共性は変質を余儀なくされた
本書は10の途上国を取りあげることで ジャーナリズムの苦悩と挑戦をえぐり出し これからのわたしたちのジャーナリズム観 市民観を再考する試みである

Seeking Truth in International TV News
2024-03-08

this book puts cgtn formerly cctv news and the bbc s international television news head to
head interrogating competing truths in the exacting business of news reporting written by a
media scholar and former long serving bbc news journalist seeking truth in international tv
news asks if china s english language television news programmes are little more than state
propaganda and if the bbc can be viewed as a universal news standard to which all other
broadcasters should aspire over 8 years of xi jinping s rule it investigates how the



international tv news channels of cgtn and the bbc reported on chinese politics protests in
hong kong disasters china in africa and insurgency and its suppression in xinjiang the
comparison reveals uneven editorial imperatives at the chinese broadcaster and raises
questions about the bbc s professed tenets of balance and impartiality it also illustrates how
chinese journalists commit small acts of journalism that push the boundaries of information
control a rigorous analysis of reportage from the two channels this book will be relevant to
scholars of global media journalism international relations and public diplomacy it will also
interest those in academia the media and international affairs who want to examine the nature
of news and soft power in a comparative context

都市に侵入する獣たち
2022-10-15

日本でも街中に出没するクマが話題になっている今 非常にタイムリーな１冊 スミソニアン マガジン の2022年お気に入り本に選出 都市はいかにして野生動物たちにとって魅力的な住みかとなったの
か 道を横切る二足歩行のクマ 巣のライブ配信中に子猫を獲ってきてヒナに与えるワシ 動物園のコアラを連れ去ったピューマ リスやコウモリなどの小型動物から大型猛獣まで 人工的なものの象徴である
都市が 思いがけず野生動物を引き寄せることになった理由を歴史的に振り返り 駆除か保護かの二元論ではない共生への道を探る

Politics， Economy and Law in Developing Asia: A Reflection on
Law and Development
2018-02-02

全英文 1960年代から経済成長を始め 世界の成長センターとなってきた北東アジア 東南アジアおよび南アジアに焦点を当て そうした経済成長を促した要因として 法制度の改革がどのような意味をもっ
たのか 政治形態の違いがどのように影響しているか 各国の歴史的コンテクストを背景にして考察 法制度の発展と経済的および政治的発展との関係についての一般理論を構築しようとする開発法学にとって
興味深い題材を提供する



Knowledge and Expertise in International Interventions
2018-08-29

knowledge about violent conflict and international intervention is political it involves power
struggles over the objects of knowing problematization silencing how they are known epistemic
practices and what interpretations are taken into account in policymaking and implementation
this book unearths the politics power and performances involved in the social construction of
seemingly neutral concepts such as facts truth and authenticity in knowing about violent
conflict and international intervention contributors foreground problems of physical and
social access to information explore practices generating knowledge actors authority and
legitimacy and analyse struggles over competing policy narratives a first set of chapters
focuses on the social construction of facts truth and authenticity through studies of militia
research in the dr congo politicians on site visits in intervention theatres in the balkans
and afghanistan and the epistemic practices of human rights watch and comics journalism a
second set of contributions analyses the strategic side of knowledge through case studies of
diplomatic counterinsurgency in bosnia and herzegovina african governments active role in the
bunkerization of international aid workers and authoritarian peacebuilding as a challenge to
the liberal power knowledge regime in world politics this book was originally published as a
special issue of the journal of intervention and statebuilding

統計学はときにセクシーな学問である
2017-02-07

世界的名著 sex by numbers 待望の翻訳完成 統計学の世界的権威 デビッド シュピーゲルハルター氏 ケンブリッジ大学統計研究所 がセックスを題材にして統計の数値の読み方を伝授し
ます ビッグデータの時代だからこそ 自身で読む力が求められています 翻訳は著者と親交のある石塚直樹氏 がん研有明病院 訳者注も充実しています ついでに セックスのトリヴィアも学べます 本書



を執筆した理由は メディアはセックスについて常に浅薄なあるいは衝撃的な内容を取り上げますが 一方のリアルワールドに関しては学識的議論がほとんどなされていないことを 不幸なことだと思っていた
からです 私たちは ビッグデータやその解析がもつ力に対して 大きな期待をかける時代に生きています そこで重要なのはデータの量ではなくデータの質であることは明白です 本書で これまでの調査デー
タを取り上げ ホテルの格付けのように星印で評価したのはそのためです 本書を執筆することはきつい仕事でしたが その成果は喜ばしくとても良い書評を受けました 訳者の石塚直樹氏により日本語の注が
いくつか追加され 本書が日本でも読まれることを非常にうれしく思っています デビッド シュピーゲルハルター 序 日本の皆さまへ

Churches in the Ukrainian Crisis
2022-06-20

this volume explores the churches of ukraine and their involvement in the recent movement for
social justice and dignity within the country in november of 2013 citizens of ukraine gathered
on kyiv s central square maidan to protest against a government that had reneged on its
promise to sign a trade agreement with europe the euromaidan protest included members of
various christian churches in ukraine who stood together and demanded government
accountability and closer ties with europe in response state forces massacred over one hundred
unarmed civilians the atrocity precipitated a rapid sequence of events the president fled the
country a provisional government was put in place and russia annexed crimea and intervened
militarily in eastern ukraine an examination of ukrainian churches involvement in this protest
and the fall out that it inspired opens up other questions and discussions about the churches
identity and role in the country s culture and its social and political history volume
contributors examine ukrainian churches historical development and singularity their quest for
autonomy their active involvement in identity formation their interpretations of the war and
its causes and the paths they have charted toward peace and unity



ウクライナの夜
2015-12-22

ウクライナとＥＵとの連合協定への署名を拒んだヤヌコーヴィチ政権を倒したマイダン革命 そこにつけこんだロシアによるクリミア併合 ロシアを後ろ盾とする反政府の分離主義武装勢力とウクライナ政府軍
とのドンバス紛争へと続く事態を 大文字の歴史に 多様なウクライナ社会の証言者たちの声を織り交ぜながら立体的に描き出す 生の声 によるウクライナ現代史

Neoliberalism, Critical Pedagogy and Education
2016-05-12

this volume examines the role of neoliberalism and its impact on education in south asia it
contends that education is in a state of crisis across the world this is reflected not only in
the way the state has withdrawn to pave way for private capital but also in the manner in
which knowledge and ways of understanding the world are being challenged by manipulation and
adverse influences a process of factoryisation is underway as disciplining of human minds and
redefinition of the purpose of human existence are being geared to fall in line with the needs
of private capital the book brings together incisive contributions from india sri lanka
pakistan and nepal to explore newer possibilities to deal with the educational crisis and
looks at a range of critical themes in education pedagogy teacher learner relationship teacher
education the state of the university and policy rich in content critical and insightful this
book will be a valuable addition for scholars and researchers of education and education
policy sociology public policy and south asian studies



農業の歴史
2016-11-25

農業のために 都市だけでなく さまざまな地域や人々のグループの間の貿易関係が発展し 人間社会と文化の発展をさらに可能にしました 農業は 産業革命の前後の何世紀にもわたって経済学の重要な側面
でした 世界の食料供給の持続可能な開発は 種の長期的な生存に影響を与えるため 農業手法が環境と調和するように注意する必要があります 農業の歴史は 人類の発展の物語であり 植物や動物を体系的
に育てることにより 食物 飼料 繊維 燃料 その他の商品を生産するプロセスの改善です 植物栽培の開発以前は 人間は狩猟者であり採集者でした 土壌の世話と植物の成長を学ぶ知識とスキルは 人間
社会の発展を促進し 氏族と部族が世代を超えて1つの場所にとどまることを可能にしました 考古学的証拠は そのような開発が10 000年以上前に起こったことを示しています

Approaches and Methods in Event Studies
2019-07-22

the recent proliferation of events as a subject of study in its own right has signalled the
emergence of a new field event studies however whilst the management inspired notion of
planned events which strives for conceptual slenderness may indeed be useful for event
managers the moment we attempt to advance knowledge about events as social cultural and
political phenomena we realise the extent to which the field is theoretically impoverished
event studies it is argued must transcend overt business like perspectives in order to grasp
events in their complexities this book challenges the reader to reach beyond the established
modes of thinking about events by placing them against a backdrop of much wider critical
discourse approaches and methods in event studies emerges as a conceptual and methodological
tour de force comprising the works of scholars of diverse backgrounds coming together to
address a range of philosophical theoretical and methods related problems the areas covered
include the concepts of eventification and eventual approaches to events a mobilities paradigm
rhizomatic events critical discourse analysis visual methods reflexive and ethnographic
research into events and indigenous acumen researchers and students engaged in the study of



events will draw much inspiration from the contributions and from the volume as a whole

Life Cycle and Other New Poems 2006 - 2016
2015-04-10

nicholas hagger s collected poems contained 30 volumes of his poems that reflect his quest for
the one life cycle and other new poems contains volumes 31 34 and presents the vision of unity
to which his quest has led life cycle is a reflection on the path and pattern in our lives and
on twelve seven year ages from infancy to advanced old age in harmony with the universe
presents poems on the soul s harmony and oneness with nature an unsung laureate focuses on
public events and the conflicts within western society adventures in paradise recounts
journeys to remote places that have echoes of paradise including the galapagos islands and
antarctica and reflections on evolution and global warming hagger derives his inspiration from
the 17th century metaphysical poets and seeks to unite the later augustan and romantic
traditions these poems reconcile the soul s harmony with the universe and the conflicts in
public life and are within the poetic tradition of wordsworth and tennyson they add
significantly to collected poems classical odes and hagger s two poetic epics overlord and
armageddon also published by o books the manuscripts and papers for which are held in the
albert sloman library at the university of essex they carry forward his universalist approach
to poetry which unveils an ordered universe behind the apparent chaos of world events

Storying Humanity: Narratives of Culture and Society
2023-09-15

becoming a nurse is a life changing process and making the decision to study nursing at



university is the first step this short guide will help you decide whether it is the right
move for you give you an idea of which field of nursing might suit you best and provide useful
tips for making a successful application outlining the academic and clinical support that
students can expect during their study the stresses that they may face how placements work and
the role of the nmc for student nurses this book includes a wide range of testimonials from
nursing students as well as practising nurses most importantly it shows what is unique about
each of the different fields which include children s nursing adult nursing mental health
nursing learning disability and defence nursing it also looks at what all of these areas have
in common what makes nursing nursing and what makes nursing special with a final section
looking to the future with tips for getting your first job and highlighting nursing
opportunities around the globe this is the must have no nonsense career advice book for all
those considering nursing as a career option or waiting to start their nursing course or
indeed for those nurses who are wishing to return to the nursing profession

Choosing Nursing
2016-04-14

内容紹介 全米で23万部のベストセラー 世界22カ国以上で翻訳出版されたがん研究者の待望の最新刊 がんから奇跡的な回復を遂げた劇的寛解者の症例を1500以上分析してわかった10の治癒要因と
は 余命宣告された人たちはどのようにして 1年後に元気に 診断前よりも健康になることができたのか がんの寛解 根治 は 統計的にはありえないとされ 近年まで研究や検証されてきませんでした
これを疑問に感じたアメリカの統合腫瘍学者が 医学的に検証され医学雑誌に掲載された1000以上の自然寛解を分析 さらに 劇的寛解を成し遂げた世界中の数百人ものがんサバイバーたちに綿密なインタ
ビューをおこなったところ 劇的寛解者たちに共通する10の治癒要因があることがわかりました 多くのがんサバイバーたちは この10の治癒要因以外の方法も試していましたが 彼らはみな10の要因を
すべて用いていて それが劇的寛解の土台となっていたのです さらに この10の治癒要因はがんだけでなく 自己免疫疾患や難病など ほかの病気の回復や予防にも効果があることもわかってきました 治
癒はいつからでも可能である という著者は 患者やその家族 介護者たちにとって最も必要なのは 希望 だと言います がんやそれ以外の困難な病気に苦しんでいるすべての人に劇的な希望をもたらす1冊
目次抜粋 はじめに 第1章 運動を生涯の習慣にする メアリーの物語 第2章 スピリチュアルなつながりを深める ベイリーの物語 第3章 自分自身に力を与える ボブの物語 第4章 ポジティブな
感情を高める ディの物語 第5章 直感に従う パルマの物語 第6章 抑圧された感情を解放する アリソンの物語 第7章 食生活を変える ジェレミーの物語 第8章 ハーブとサプリメントを活用す
る トムの物語 第9章 生きる強い理由を持つ アレックスの物語 第10章 周囲の支えを受け入れる サリーの物語



がんが自然に治る10の習慣
2016-03-22

this book provides a unique investigation into the gender dynamics of the arab spring as it
unfolded in north africa it covers issues such as gender legislation in the post revolution
period sexual harassment gender activism politics and the female body women and islamist
movements state feminism women and political economy and women s rights in the context of
political transitions chapters on morocco tunisia algeria libya and egypt are written by
specialist and activists from those countries it includes a rare first hand insight into the
gender debates human rights violations and politics of post qaddafi libya written by a libyan
scholar directly engaged in these developments an analysis of post mubarak gender debates in
egypt is detailed by a gender activist and scholar currently engaged in these debates in
favour of gender equitable legislation and human rights in egypt two former ministers of women
s affairs from tunisia and algeria who are also prolific scholars provide analysis on the
situation of women s rights in the context of islamism and freedom of artistic expression in
tunisia and algeria in addition to these first hand accounts written by north african
political and civil society actors the book provides a comprehensive theoretical background
that allows for readers to understand the historical and deeper cultural contexts of gender
struggles the foreword frames the larger debate about gender equality and democratisation in
the north africa middle eat region and clearly presents the lines of investigation of the
chapters each chapter contains a clear framing of the subject that will orient educate and
intelligently inform the general reader about the history current developments and stakes of
women s struggles that have intensified and shifted since the beginning of the arab spring
this book was published as a special issue of the journal of north african studies



Gender, Women and the Arab Spring
2020-06-11

european national football came together in the summer of 2012 for the 14th occasion this book
sets out to examine the enduring social tensions between supporters and authorities as well as
those between local national and european identities which formed the backdrop to the 14th
staging of the european national football tournament euro2012 the context of the tournament
was somewhat unique from those staged in previous years being jointly hosted for the first
time by two post communist nations still in the process of social and economic transition in
this respect the decision to stage euro 2012 in poland and ukraine bore its own material and
symbolic legacies shaping the tournament the unsettling of neo liberal imaginings and emergent
east west fears about poor infrastructure inefficiencies and corruption jostled with moral
panics about racism and fears surrounding the potentially unfulfilled consumerist expectations
of west european supporters the book seeks to explore the ideologies and practices invoked by
competing national sentiments and examine the social tensions ambiguities and social capital
generating potentials surrounding national ethnic european identity with respect to national
football teams supporters and supporter movements this book was published as a special issue
of soccer and society

Exploring the cultural, ideological and economic legacies of
Euro 2012
2018-02-02

this book explores the ways in which changing views on gender and the place of women in



society during the latter half of the twentieth century affected women s participation and
standing within british paganism more specifically it examines how british wiccans and wiccan
derived pagans reacted to the rise of second wave feminism and the women s liberation movement
in the uk with a special emphasis on the reception of feminist theory hailing from the usa and
to the emergence of feminist branches of witchcraft and goddess spirituality during the 1970s
and 1980s the book draws on primary sources never before analyzed in an academic context and
makes a valuable contribution to the growing body of knowledge on gender and religion during
the twentieth century as very little research has been conducted on the relations between the
history of modern paganism and that of second wave feminism in the uk

Women and Gender Issues in British Paganism, 1945–1990
2016-04-14

migration is an enormously broad topic of academic enquiry engaging researchers from many
different social science disciplines a wide variety of contributors from across the globe
capture some of the methodological and conceptual range of migration research in the
discipline of geography today this volume covers a large area geographically and in the
expanse of subject areas involved eighteen chapters investigate migration from to or within at
least fifteen countries with several sections spanning multiple places and scales many
chapters are deeply concerned with vulnerable populations which is not only a characteristic
of much immigration scholarship but also one that connects with other areas of geography the
study of geographical assertions of sovereign power via the discourses of disorder chaos and
crisis shows that in these transnational times national power is being violently reasserted on
within and beyond international borders other important topics covered include migration and
climate change illegality security government policy labor family and sexual orientation this
book was previously published as a special issue of annals of the association of american



geographers

Geographies of Migration
2021-09-27

this book examines the crisis in ukraine tracing its development and analysing the factors
which lie behind it it discusses above all how the two sides have engaged in political
posturing accusations escalating sanctions and further escalating threats arguing that the
ease with which both sides have reverted to a cold war mentality demonstrates that the cold
war belief systems never really disappeared and that the hopes raised in the aftermath of the
collapse of the soviet union for a new era in east west relations were misplaced the book pays
special attention to the often ignored origins of the crisis within ukraine itself and the
permanent damage caused by the fact that ukrainians are killing ukrainians in the eastern
parts of the country it also assesses why cold war belief systems have re emerged so easily
and concludes by considering the likely long term ramifications of the crisis arguing that the
deep rooted lack of trust makes the possibility of compromise even harder than in the original
cold war

The Return of the Cold War
2016-08-12

this book examines why when the conflict in eastern ukraine began in 2014 fighting broke out
in the donets k region whereas it did not in kharkiv city despite the city like the donets k
region being geographically proximate to russia and similar in ethnic and linguistic make up
based on extensive original research the book argues that a key factor was the nature and



behaviour of local elites with those in kharkiv having diffuse ties to the centre and
therefore being more capable of adapting to sudden profound regime change at the centre
whereas the elites in the donets k region had much more concentrated ties to the centre were
dependent on one network and therefore were much less able to cope with change the book
thereby demonstrates how crucial for ukraine are patronal politics patronage networks and
informal centre region relations and that it was these local political circumstances rather
than russia which brought about the conflict

The Donbas Conflict in Ukraine
2017-08-15

current and expanding human activities are moving us towards ever deeper unsustainability
while there is no single simple means of reversing the invidious biophysical trends and
redirecting the distribution of benefits one necessary step is to approach every new and
renewed undertaking as an opportunity to deliver maximum multiple mutually reinforcing fairly
distributed and lasting gains finding the best options for enhancing such gains by comparing
alternatives addressing all the key requirements for progress towards sustainability and
avoiding significant adverse effects is the essential purpose of sustainability assessment
this book addresses the theory and practice of sustainability assessment applications drawing
from experiences globally in a variety of sectors and presenting lessons learned diverse
international case studies from professionals and academics demonstrate progress so far in
exploring openings testing approaches to application and establishing best practice the book
illustrates means of specifying generic sustainability criteria for the context of particular
applications reports on the resulting insights and examines the barriers and opportunities for
further advances this book is an important resource for students academics and professionals
in the areas of governance environmental assessment planning and policy making corporate



social responsibility and applied sustainability

Sustainability Assessment
2017-06-26

a groundbreaking account that examines the various ways jews were betrayed by their fellow
countrymen during the holocaust

Focus On: 100 Most Popular Former Roman Catholics
2016-03-09

the british empire played a crucial part in the first world war supplying hundreds of
thousands of soldiers and labourers as well as a range of essential resources from foodstuffs
to minerals mules and munitions in turn many imperial territories were deeply affected by
wartime phenomena such as inflation food shortages combat and the presence of large numbers of
foreign troops this collection offers a comprehensive selection of essays illuminating the
extent of the empire s war contribution and experience and the richness of scholarly research
on the subject whether supporting british military operations aiding the british imperial
economy or experiencing significant wartime effects on the home fronts of the empire the war
had a profound impact on the colonies and their people the chapters in this volume were
originally published in australian historical studies the journal of imperial and commonwealth
history first world war studies or the round table the commonwealth journal of international
affairs



Who Betrayed the Jews?
2017-10-02

this is a collection of bold and visionary scholarship that reveals an insightful exposition
of re visioning african development from african perspectives it provides educators policy
makers social workers non governmental agencies and development agencies with an
interdisciplinary conceptual base that can effectively guide them in planning and implementing
programs for socio economic development in africa the book provides up to date scholarly
research on continental trends on various subjects and concerns of paramount importance to
globalisation and development in africa politics democracy education gender technology global
relationships and the role of non governmental organisations the authors challenge the
familiar paradigms in order to show how imperfectly if at all assumptions about globalisation
and development theories have failed in their depictions and applications to africa the
scholars in this volume both inform and advocate for a re visioning of perceptions on africa
and how it navigates global processes

The British Empire and the First World War
2016

worldwide more parents are opting for immersion pre schooling for their children in order to
benefit from its linguistic educational and cultural benefits this immersion can be either
bilingual or monolingual aimed at early second language learning or at language maintenance
offering minority language children mother tongue support and enrichment this book examines
some of the key issues and policy concerns relating to immersion education in the early years
the term itself can be difficult in some political contexts as can the differing outcomes



noted by studies comparing monolingual programmes and bilingual programmes for minority
language children the importance of training in immersion methodology for educators is
discussed as is the need to adapt preschool pedagogical practices to the immersion context in
order to provide optimal input for young language learners one of the most pressing
discussions surrounds differentiated provision ensuring that the varying needs of children
with language impairment typical second language learners and mother tongue speakers with
significant socioeconomic or linguistic disadvantages are all met overall the book explores
the challenges currently facing the sector particularly with regard to training and
professional development for practitioners and the provision of appropriate materials in less
widely used languages given the documented benefit of high quality immersion pre schooling
this book fulfils an urgent need to increase the recognition of the sector this book was
published as a special issue of international journal of bilingual education and bilingualism

Africa in the Age of Globalisation
2018-11-29

a monetary hope for europe this book studies the euro in a global perspective and opens a new
series edited by the jean monnet european centre of excellence of the university of florence
verso l unificazione europea most of the chapters have been written by economists who met and
discussed their diverse views at a multi disciplinary conference organized by the centre in
may 2013 under the title the euro and the struggle for the creation of a new global currency
problems and perspectives in the building of the political financial and economic foundations
of the european federal government the list of contributors also includes historians as well
as european and international law academics their essays have been revised on the basis and
against the backdrop of an ongoing crisis of both the euro and the whole european project in
the last years and months the volume aims to provide useful data and interpretations to



improve knowledge on the euro and the european union in their economic historical juridical
and political perspectives

Immersion Education in the Early Years
2017-10-02

situated at the crossroads of performance practice museology and cultural studies live arts
curation has grown in recent years to become a vibrant interdisciplinary project and a genuine
global phenomenon curating live arts brings together bold and innovative essays from an
international group of theorist practitioners to pose vital questions propose future visions
and survey the landscape of this rapidly evolving discipline reflecting the field s
characteristic eclecticism the writings assembled here offer practical and insightful
investigations into the curation of theatre dance sound art music and other performance forms
not only in museums but in community site specific and time based contexts placing it at the
forefront of contemporary dialogue and discourse

A Monetary Hope for Europe
2023-03-07

for a long time analyses of political parties were framed within the usual context of
democracy and of the historical transformation of the forms of democratic government more
recently several authors among which eminently peter mair progressively began to question the
relationship between the normative definition of democratic government and the actual
operation of parties these new concerns are well epitomized by the tension between
responsiveness and responsibility that gives the title to this book while classic democratic



theory sees as desirable that parties in government and in opposition too are sympathetically
responsive to their supporters first and more generally to public opinion and at the same time
responsible toward the internal and international systemic constraints and compatibilities
these two roles seem to have become more difficult to reconcile and even increasingly
incompatible the chapters of this book explore the tensions between responsiveness and
responsibility decomposing the international sources from the domestic sources and discussing
the options and the possibilities for political parties to continue to play the role of
provider of political stability in rapidly changing domestic and international environments
this book was published as a special issue of west european politics

Curating Live Arts
2015-06-26

what are islamic state is seeking to create a civil war in france that syrian president bashar
al assad used chemical weapons that vladimir putin is trying to destabilise our democracies
that terrorism has struck france not for what it does but for what it is that the genocide in
darfur has claimed 400 000 victims literally none but these assertions are enough to establish
the foreign policy of western countries the author a former agent of the swiss strategic
intelligence service reviews the main contemporary conflicts that western countries have
managed with fake news over the last thirty years jacques baud a colonel chemical and nuclear
weapons expert trained in counter terrorism and counter guerrilla warfare designed the geneva
international centre for humanitarian demining gichd and its information management system for
mine action imsma in the service of the united nations he served as chief of doctrine for
peacekeeping operations in new york and was engaged in africa in nato he led the fight against
the proliferation of small arms he is the author of several books on intelligence asymmetric
warfare and terrorism



The Role of Parties in Twenty-First Century Politics
2016-11-10

the development of recombinant dna methods has changed the face of the food industry over the
last 50 years crops which have been genetically modified are being cultivated in more and more
countries and this process is likely to accelerate as desirable traits are identified and
transferred to appropriate organisms and they are cleared by the regulatory authorities
however the technique has its critics who claim that modification of the genome of the plant
or animal in this way may pose unknown and unacceptable risks to the human consumer genetic
modification and food quality a down to earth analysis is the first comprehensive text on how
gm production methods influence the quality of foods and feeds based on a complete and
unbiased assessment of the scientific findings it presents a balanced analysis of the benefits
and drawbacks of gene modified food sources in the human diet chapters approach the topic with
regard to different food types such as cereal grains oilseed crops vegetables fish and animal
products assessing the nutritive value as well as the health and safety of gmo foods this book
is a reference for anyone working in the food production industry and will also be of an
interest to ngos trade associations and consumers who are looking for an objective balanced
study of this contentious issue

Governig by fake news
1997-11-24

lebanon experienced serious instability and ethno national conflict following the syrian
withdrawal in 2005 compounded by the arab spring which led to regional instability and civil
war in iraq and syria why did consociational democracy fail was failure inevitable what impact



could external powers play in creating an environment where consociationalism might be
successfully implemented this book addresses these key questions and provides a comprehensive
analysis of how internal and external elite relations influence the chances of a successful
regulation of ethno national conflict through power sharing exploring the roles played by
syria qatar iran saudi arabia the united states and france it argues that external actors in
the lebanese conflict largely determined whether power sharing was successfully established
and shows that the consociational democratic model cannot provide long term conflict
regulation in their absence the author argues that relationships between internal and external
actors determine the prospects for successful conflict regulation and pinpoints the crucial
role of the external forces in the creation of power sharing agreements in lebanon concluding
that future success is dependent on the maintenance of positive exogenous pressures this book
will be of key interest to students and scholars studying politics international relations and
middle east studies

Genetic Modification and Food Quality
2017-10-02

providing rare insight into the topic of japanese management this book looks at how japanese
companies changed after the economic recession of the 1990s and the decade long restructuring
process with 12 case studies this book investigates crisis management strategy development
merger and globalization in a structured and descriptive manner it aims to support students
and decision makers to learn more about strategic japanese management and effective decision
making



Lebanon after the Syrian Withdrawal
2019-06-26

the book is exclusively meant for bcom hons students of paper ch 1 2 semester 1 university of
delhi the book exhaustively covers the entire syllabus of the course written in an easy to
understand language the book would be highly useful for students who wish to master the
concepts of accounting key features the book is designed on the diya do it yourself approach a
workbook added at the end as an annexure containing numerical questions with their answers
complements the book to help students self evaluate themselves there are additional review
questions illustrations true false questions and numerical problems with solutions in the main
book accounting treatment in the book is in conformity with various laws and accounting
standards issued by the institute of chartered accountants of india and prescribed by the
central government in consultation with the national advisory committee on accounting
standards

Business Development, Merger and Crisis Management of
International Firms in Japan
2017-04-24

the role of the father in a family and for his children has varied greatly throughout history
however scientific research into fatherhood began relatively late at the end of the 1960s and
early 1970s with a strong focus on the impact of the father on child development this book
focuses on the role of the father in the contemporary two parent heterosexual family of eight
longitudinal studies from several western countries six focus on the socialization outcomes of



the children and two concentrate on parental satisfaction although the father is in focus
family dynamics cannot be conclusively described without a look at the mother and parental
interaction therefore all of the studies examine mothers and their role in the family system
thus the book gives a contemporary insight into the father and his role in changing family
dynamics this book was originally published as a special issue of the european journal of
developmental psychology

Focus On: 100 Most Popular Expatriate Footballers in Spain

this book marks twenty years since the publication of professor ronald hutton s the triumph of
the moon a major contribution to the historical study of wicca building on and celebrating
hutton s pioneering work the chapters in this volume explore a range of modern magical occult
and pagan groups active in western nations each contributor is a specialist in the study of
modern paganism and occultism although differ in their embrace of historical anthropological
and psychological perspectives chapters examine not only the history of wicca the largest and
best known form of modern paganism but also modern pagan environmentalist and anti nuclear
activism the pagan interpretation of fairy folklore and the contemporary traditional
witchcraft phenomenon

Financial Accounting (For Delhi University, Sem. I)

this book examines an important unresolved question of current international law the legal
position of third party countermeasures



Fathers in Families

Magic and Witchery in the Modern West

Third-Party Countermeasures in International Law
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